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In the State Election of 2022, mine and my wife's ballots were not counted, nor cured. 

I called our local election officials, and they told me to call the SOS office. I called 5 

days after the election, and they verified that they never received the ballots and 

there was nothing they could do about it. I asked for provisional ballots, and was 

refused. I asked if new ballots could be issued since we were in the 30 day window, 

and was told it was not possible. (that was a lie, and nobody was held accountable) I 

asked if I went in person to the courthouse if it could be remedied. They told me to 

call our county elections office. I did so, and they said they would look into the 

missing ballots and get back to me. They never did. Vote by mail has no 

accountability, as in person voting does. I can document and show proof of in-person 

voting, versus dropping ballots in a mailbox or a drop box. Vote by mail has 

destroyed our confidence in the electoral process and created a very strong distrust. 

It must be ended. 


